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Dear,

This year marks a major milestone for The Sun of Mozambique Secondary School—
30 years of transforming lives through education. Since opening its doors, the
school has educated over 14,000 students, including 16 who went on to become
doctors. These are not just numbers. They are stories of resilience, growth, and
dreams fulfilled, made possible because of people like you.

Thanks to your support in 2024, a new storage facility was built to organize much-
needed supplies, especially for physical education classes. What once felt cramped
and cluttered is now clean, accessible, and a source of pride for students and
teachers alike.

But challenges remain. Right now, water shortages make everyday needs a
struggle, like using the restroom. And essential tools like photocopiers are breaking
down under constant use, especially during exam season.

Yes, I'd like to invest in future leaders through
the Schools of Africa Project!

Donate Today

With your help, we can raise $2,200 to:




« Install large water tanks in the student and teacher restrooms
o Repair and maintain the photocopier, a vital resource for exams and
classwork

These are simple but powerful upgrades that will make a daily difference in students'
lives.

Education changes everything. One former student, Filipe Chorozo Mucondua, is
now a district Health Director and General Practitioner. And it can for hundreds more if
we act now.

Let’s honor 30 years of impact by building a future where every child can learn with
dignity and hope.
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